
LAKESIDE WATERWORKS, INC. 

BEFORE THE FLORIDA PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION 

DOCKET NO. 20170244-WS 

AFFIRMATION OF MAILING 

STATE OF FLORIDA 
COUNTY OF PASCO 

This statement submitted this 29th day of January 2018, affirms that the Customer Notices for the 

FPSC approved miscellaneous service charges were mailed via US mail service on January 24, 

Troy Rendell 
Vice President 

of Lakside Waterworks, Inc. 

Investor Owned Utilities 
II for Lakeside Waterworks, Inc. 




